
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
17.03.2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
We recently polled our year 11 students asking if they would like a year 11 leavers hoodie. We had 99 student 
responses that indicated that the students would like the option to purchase one.  
 
We are therefore asking that you complete this online form to place an order for your child’s leavers hoodie 
before midday on Monday 20th March 23. If you do not wish to place an order then there is no need to 
complete the form. By completing the form, you are consenting to purchase a leavers hoodie at a cost of £27.50 
and a bill will be generated and debited to your School Gateway app. 
  
The form will ask you to choose your hoodie colour, size and initials.  Please see the colour choices available 
below: 

 
 
Please note: we cannot order more than 100 so these are being offered on a first come, first served basis. 
If you have any issues, then please contact me via email at Callum.bennett@aberconwy.conwy.sch.uk  
  
Best wishes 
 
 
Mr Callum Bennett 
 
Head of Physical Education & Head of Year 11 

 

  

https://forms.office.com/e/k0YLwEPh61
mailto:Callum.bennett@aberconwy.conwy.sch.uk

